
 
 
 
 
02 March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
RE: Red Nose Day- Friday 19​th​ March 2021 
 
Red Nose Day 2021 is just around the corner and we’ve decided to join in the fun. The 
theme this year is ‘the power of funny’ – perfect for celebrating being back at school 
together and having some fun! 
  
To raise money, we’re going to be holding a range of activities at school on Friday 19​th 
March. Children are invited to come to school in ​non-uniform​. The theme we have chosen 
is ‘things that make us happy’ – this could simply be bright colours!  
 
The money we raise will be used to change countless lives, both here in the UK and 
worldwide. We’ll also be using Red Nose Day as a learning opportunity to help our pupils 
explore the issues facing young people across the world, and how the money we raise can 
help.  
 
We really appreciate your support and recognise that this has been a challenging year for 
many. Therefore, donations are voluntary (with no minimum for coming to school in 
non-uniform). 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Miss R Thewlis 
Year 1 Teacher 
 
 
 


